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Dunkettle Live App: download from Apple App store or from Google Play store 

 

 

Dunkettle Interchange Project - Advance Works 

Upgrade Dunkettle to a largely free-flow interchange to alleviate traffic congestion.  

 

 

Dunkettle Interchange Upgrade: Works on the N8 to M8 link and pedestrian/ cycleway  

 

 As shown in the photograph above, embankment construction and general 

earthworks are ongoing in the area immediately west of the M8 and north of the 

N25. This area will ultimately become a free flow slip road from the N8 to the 

M8 towards Dublin and a pedestrian/cycleway will also be constructed. Works in 

this area will continue until May 2020. 



 

  

 Preparatory works for the reinforced concrete protection slab to protect a length 

of the existing gas transmission are continuing south of the N25 near the Pfizer 

northern boundary. 

 Watermain works in the North Esk area of the site will recommence on Monday 

20th January 2020 and continue for 3 - 4 weeks.  The purpose of these works is 

to divert the existing 600mm diameter watermain away from the line of the 

proposed new interchange alignment. 

 Installation of service ducting is continuing throughout the site and this element 

of the works will continue until Easter 2020. At present the focus is on the N25 

eastbound and westbound and the focus will switch to the Dunkettle Interchange 

Roundabout area itself over the coming days. In order to minimise disruption to 

traffic, on-line works under this heading are being progressed under night time 

lane closures between 10pm and 5am on each night from Monday to Thursday 

inclusive. 

 The photograph below shows duct installation works progressing on the N25 

eastbound off-slip to Glounthaune under night time traffic management 

arrangements. 

 Further details of the works above and additional upcoming works will continue 

to be provided via the weekly updates. 

Dunkettle Interchange Upgrade: Installation of service ducting on the N25 EB off-slip road  



Dunkettle Interchange Project - Dunkettle Live Traffic App 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The traffic app Dunkettle Live is available as a free download on the Google Play 

store and the Apple App store. 

 The App has been downloaded well over 6,000 times to date. We hope that usage 

of the App will continue to increase over the coming weeks as people become 

increasingly aware of the free availability of real time traffic information on all 

approaches to the Dunkettle Interchange. 

 The App has generally been very well received to date and we would welcome any 

ratings/reviews on the Apple App Store and on the Google Play Store. 

 We would also welcome any comments in relation to the app to 

roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in relation   
to these works, please contact us at: 
Phone: 1800 810077 (at any time),  
Email:roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be accessed at: 

www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live 

App (Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup 

 

 

 


